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Date: xxxxx
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Reference: Can you help the Millennium High School Marching Band represent the State of Arizona in the USA Band Competition in Washington D.C.?  

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great surprise and pleasure to inform you the Millennium High School Marching band, located in Goodyear Arizona, was selected to participate in the first annual Field Show USA Band competition to be held on the Ellipse lawn of the White House in Washington D.C.  The competition takes place on Columbus Day, October 11, 2010. This is a significant honor for any high school band, especially since only 15 high schools out of approximately 50,000 in the nation were given this opportunity.   

The Millennium High School Band has a short history, having been in existence for only 10 years.  In that time frame, the Band has grown from 42 to over 140 members. The band consistently receives excellent competition ratings.  The highlight of the 2009 marching season occurred when the Band placed 8th in the State of Arizona.  This was our first year competing in Division 5A, the largest and most competitive division in the state.  
This honor now poses a major challenge. How do you get a band and all of the associated equipment from Arizona to Washington, D.C.?  The estimated cost of sending the band, support staff, chaperones, and instruments is almost $250,000. We are asking for your help and sponsorship to make a once in a lifetime opportunity (the honor of playing at the White House) a reality.  In return for the sponsorship, we offer the following benefits:

· Company name on the Band trailer (Seen by over 800,000 people a year)
· Company sign and thank you mentioned at the home football games 
· Company name on a banner carried at all band competitions

· Company name on additional mailings associated with this fund raiser

· Company name posted on the Band Web Site

Thank you for your time and consideration!  If you have any questions regarding this endeavor, please contact me at Scott.Takinen@aps.com or 602-206-7531.
Sincerely,

Scott Takinen
Millennium High School Band Booster President

